
                 Good Shepherd Lutheran School’s 36th Annual Auction 

          Columbus Plaza- Collinsville, IL 

     Saturday, March 28, 2020 

      5:30pm 
 

Dear Friends, 

 

Fundraising efforts are underway with the Annual Diner Auction to be held on Saturday, March 28, at Columbus Plaza in Collinsville, 

IL. We want to make it the best year yet, but we need your help! 

 

For 36 years, Good Shepherd Lutheran School has been providing a quality Christian education to its students. Today, with 304 students 

enrolled in preschool through 8th grade, our focus remains the same. But as a school that does not receive any public financial support, 

it can be difficult.  

 

Money raised at our fundraisers is used for major school expenses, such as cutting-edge curriculum, facility upgrades, technology, 

scholarships, and playground and athletic equipment. These dollars are vital to Good Shepherd Lutheran School continuing to be a 

leader in the private school sector, as well as providing our students with the best learning environment in the region.  

 

Accredited by National Lutheran School Association, Southern Illinois District of the Lutheran Church Missouri Synod, and Illinois Non-

Public School Accrediting Association, your support of our school is invaluable to us.  

 

How can you help? Please consider supporting our efforts in one or more ways:  

• Become a sponsor 

• Make a cash donation or underwrite an expense 

• Donate an item, gift certificate, collectible, tickets to a sporting event, show, etc. 

• Purchase an ad for the auction program booklet 

• Attend! 

 

Included with this letter are a donation form and a list of sponsorship/underwriting opportunities. You can also find these forms online 

at www.gslcs.org. 

 

Please contact the 2020 auction chair, Victoria Feichtinger with questions or for additional information. We are happy to arrange a 

pick-up from your business. 

 

We’ll happily accept any items now!  We need silent auction items for both events.  Larger items will be saved for our LIVE auction in 

March.  We kindly ask for your donations and/or ad to be received by Monday, March 16, 2020. Please keep a copy of your donation 

form for your records. 

 

We greatly appreciate your support and generous donation. Your participation is vital to the event’s success. Many thanks in advance 

for helping Good Shepherd Lutheran School. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Victoria Feichtinger, 2020 Auction Chair 

victoriafrank@yahoo.com 

314-687-8627 

TAX ID: 37-0841452 


